
 
                                 Thursday 10th December 2020 

   
 

Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 11th December 

 
Children can wear their favourite Christmas Jumper or festive 

colours on Friday 11th December 2020. We look forward to seeing 

everyone get in to the Christmas spirit! No donations are 

required, it’s all just for fun! 

 

 

 

Breakfast Club  
 

After many years of maintaining the price of the Breakfast Club, the daily 

charge for Breakfast Club will increase to £2.50 from 5th January 2021 

(£1.00 for Pupil Premium children). 

 

We believe that this still offers excellent value for money because children 

can choose from a varied selection of breakfast items and have time to 

relax and play with their friends before starting school. 

 

Children can be dropped off at 8.00am so please make use of the time your child can 

spend in Breakfast Club. 

 

 

326 Club 
 

You can now book for the Spring Term 326 Club.  You can book a regular slot or just 

one day.  If your child has not stayed in 326 Club before, you will need to complete a 

Registration form.  Please ask in the school office for more information.  

 

 

Birthday Party Day 
 

We shall be having our Birthday Party Day next week to celebrate all 

the children’s birthdays over the last half term.   

 

 

 

 

 



 

School lunch order form - Reception and KS1 children 

 
Could you please make sure that you return your child’s dinner order form for the 

Spring Term by Monday 14th December. If you need a new dinner order form please 

feel free to ask for one from the office. Details of the Spring Menu and an allergen list 

can be found on the school website.  

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

 

 

 

Attendance 
 

W/C 30th  November 2020 

Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Badgers 100% 

Rec. Hedgehogs 88.5% 

KS1 Squirrels 95.8% 

KS1 Rabbits 96.3% 

KS1 Owls 95.4% 

Total attendance                      95.6% 

 

 

Thursday 17th 

December 
3.00pm 

School term finishes  - Change of date following 

Government Guidance.  Please check your children’s 

book bags for a letter about this. 

Tuesday 5th January 8.45am Children back to School 

Friday 29th January 
3.00pm – 

4.45pm 

January Film Club – letters to be sent home in the new 

year. 

Well done both Badgers with an 

attendance of 100% for the week 

beginning 30th November 

 

The whole school attendance for that 

week was 95.6% which was an 

improvement on the previous week 

 

Good attendance at school is important 

for your child’s development & progress. 

Please ensure your child attends every 

day and not take holidays in term time. 

  

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O 

every day, Here. Every day. Ready to 

learn. On time. 


